
 

                      PUBLIC NOTICE 
DATE:  MAY 20, 2020 

PROJECT:    Dougherty Drive NE Reclamation Project 

REPORT UPDATE:   Thursday, May 21st through Wednesday, May 27th 

DURATION:  7:00 am – 7:00 pm, Monday – Friday   

 EXCEPTION: TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY – NIGHT WORK 6:00 PM – 6:00 AM 

• NATURE OF THE WORK:  Replacing the driving surface, adding sidewalk and 
pedestrian friendly lights to the west side of Dougherty Dr. NE 

REVISED ACCESS AND TRAFFIC CONTROL FOR TUESDAY, May 26th AND 
WEDNESDAY, May 27th STARTING AT 6:00 pm THROUGH 6:00 AM (NIGHT WORK).  
ALL ACCESS FROM MT.ST.HELENS WAY NE WILL BE CLOSED.  See map on the 
back side. 

WORK ANTICIPATED FOR THE WEEK:   

Complete grading of street and prepare for paving between Walsh Ave. and the north entrance 
to the Chevron and Shell . Contractor will continue with ditch work.  

Tuesday and Wednesday nights - at 6:00 PM through 6:00 AM – NIGHT WORK - excavating 
and paving the final section to Mt. St. Helens Way NE.  Only access will be from Powell Road. 

CONTACT INFORMATION:  Contact the Castle Rock Public Works Department if you have any 
questions or concerns.  Contact options are as follows: 

 Email:  crpwd@ci.castle-rock.wa.us, Phone:  360-274-7478 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:  We will try to keep you informed of any changes to this 
information.  You may also check our web site at:  www.ci.castle-rock.wa.us 
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